Board of Selectmen

September 21, 1998

Minutes

The Board met at 11:00 a.m. in the second floor conference room of the Town Hall to discuss alternative sites for public facilities including a skateboard park, senior center, affordable housing and elderly housing.  All five Selectmen were present as well as Darlene Frazier, Ellen Webb and Ilse Johnson, parents who were interested in having a skateboard park built in Wellfleet.

The Board reviewed the map of Town lands drawn by Dick Lay of Slade Associates, Inc.  The Board then decided to make site visits at three sites for a skateboard park.  The first site visited was the sandpit on Pole Dike Road.  The second site visited was the pier at Wellfleet Harbor and the third site visited was Baker Field.

The Board discussed the pros and cons of each site.  The Board discussed other sites but because of safety problems with the other sites the Board decided not to visit them.  The Board then returned to the Town Hall parking lot where a motion was made by David Ernst to not give further consideration to the sandpit site.  The vote was 4-0 (Selectman Gallagher had left the meeting).

The meeting adjourned at approximately 12:30 p.m.








Respectfully submitted,








William K. Dugan
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